



MESSAGE FROM 
THE PRESIDENT







After an intense year 2021, ending with the French-Swedish

Business Day on December 6 in the presence of H.R.H. Crown

Princess Victoria of Sweden, we indeed look forward to

.continue working closely with you to further strengthen

..French-Swedish relations during 2022! 

To start, welcome to meet and listen to Pierre-Alexandre

.Miquel, Chef de projet Présidence française 2022, Direction

...Générale des Entreprises, and former Economic Counselor

..and Head of the Regional Economic Department for the

...Nordic countries based at the French Embassy in

.....Stockholm, Sweden. He will address the issue of a stronger

........industry for a more autonomous Europe at the special

............conference we are organizing on February 22 at 18:30.

..................See www.ccsf.fr

The Swedish Chamber of Commerce in France with its entire

Team wishes you prosperity, health and happiness throughout

this New Year 2022, and great success for the French Presidency

of the Council of the European Union.

Dear members, partners and friends in France, in Sweden and

elsewhere in the world,

Gîta Paterson

President

http://www.ccsf.fr/

